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Recently, two Professional & Technical Communication (PTC) students 
and one Communication & Media Technologies (CMT) student had articles 
published in local media. 
 
Joette Hartman (CMT) has a column, “The Littlest Students,” in the new 
issue of Student Matters, a quarterly publication from RIT’s Division of 
Student Affairs. In the same issue, PTC senior Jonathan Bove has a 
column entitled “What’s the Deal With . . .” And, in the most recent issue of 
Reporter, first PTC student Brenna Cameron wrote an article on the RIT 
Kwanzaa celebration. 


